
June 4,2005

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

Clerk, Court of Appeals of Virginia
109 North Eighth Street
Richmond, Virginia 23109- 2305

Dear Clerk:

I have attempted to correct the issues you addressed in your letter of May 26th. I hope
the new documents correct the problems. If not, while I understand the court needs procedures to
work efficiently, I hope the court will consider that I do not have, nor can I afford, an attorney,
have been making a good effort to comply with the rules, and am in desperate need of some
semblance of due process and justice so that I can see my son again.

I may not be very good at writing and filing motions but I am an excellent parent and my
son and myself both deserve a chance to have our issues heard by the Appeals Court. Please
don't dismiss it due to my not being as good at filing as an attorney.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter,

Wesley C Smith / Defendant
Pro Se
5347 Landrum Rd APT 1
Dublin, VA 24084-5603
(no phone)
liamsdad@liamsdad.org

mailto:liamsdad@liamsdad.org

